
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                                  Friday 3rd May 2019 

 

What a lovely start to the week we had. We all enjoyed ourselves at Imagine That. The children were 

well behaved and made us all very proud. Check out Twitter for photographs.  

On Tuesday the children were talking about their favourite activities and areas they explored and played 

in whilst at Imagine That. This was our writing focus. We are reminding children about sentence struc-

ture, what phonemes and digraphs they can hear and encouraging them to use resources in the classroom 

to support their writing. Promoting their independence.  

 

In Numeracy this week, we have continued looking at 3D shapes and investigating measure. We have used 

multi-link cubes to measure objects and compared their length using ‘short, long, shortest and longest.’ 

The children have picked this language up quickly and we can hear them using the words in the classroom 

provision.  

 

In P.E, Miss Quinn has had the children practising activities for our sports morning. These have included 

the egg and spoon race,  who can throw the rubber “rocket” the furthest and balancing the bean bag.  

We could see the determination and concentration in the children’s faces and it was lovely to hear the 

children cheering on their team members. 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 6th May:      Bank Holiday  

Friday 10th May:       RJ Family Assembly 

Friday 17th May:       RM Family Assembly   

Enjoy the long weekend. 

   Mrs Jones       Miss Melling 
 Miss Lawrenson    Miss Waltho 
 Miss King              Miss Williams 
 
 


